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Members were asked to review a proposal from Dr. Bornstein, for a change to the Master of Occupational Health and Safety program, which was approved by Senate at its meeting of March 13, 2018.  The change is to make OHS 6000 a linked course, with new number 600 A/B.  This course is a gradual introduction to the fundamental material, and it makes pedagogical sense to offer the course this way.

The calendar revision is as follows:

Required Courses:

OHS 6000  600 A/B:  Research Seminar in OHS

(continue with remaining calendar entry)

Members approved this revision and the proposal will be forwarded to Senate Executive for consideration at the next scheduled meeting of August 30th, 2018.  


OHS 600 A/B

This multi-disciplinary team-taught seminar will be required for all students in the Master’s in Occupational Health and Safety program.  The seminar will cover the following topics:  the integration of multiple disciplinary approaches in OHS research; the design of research projects in OHS: sources of data and their use; the ethics of OHS research; knowledge mobilization and the informed use of research-based evidence in workplaces.
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